From: Lise Valentine [mailto:lvalentine@igchicago.org] 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 9:01 AM
To: Richard Superfine
Cc: Karen Randolph; Christopher Norborg
Subject: RE: Ethics Notification of Paid Travel in October 2018

Rich,

I have returned from this business trip, where I was an instructor for two Institute of Internal Auditors (IIA) trainings on October 18 and 19, 2018 in Florida (http://www.tampabayiia.org/PDF/October_18-Seminar-Outline.pdf and https://www.eiseverywhere.com/ehome/index.php?eventid=353583&, respectively).

 

I taught courses on Internal Controls, Annual Audit Planning, Writing Audit Reports. I was not in a position to give preference to any attendees from the City and the attendees were not in a position to take advantage of my instruction in any dealings with the City. The IIA is reimbursing me for my travel expenses including airfare, ground transportation, hotel, and per diem.  There is no honorarium or other payment.

 

Thank you

Lise

**************************************

Lise Valentine

Deputy Inspector General—Audit and Program Review

